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MILITARY STANDARD

SOFTWARE DEVELOPMENT
AND

DOCUMENTATION

MIL-STD-498, dated 5 December 1994, is hereby canceled.  Information
regarding software development and documentation is now contained in the Institute of
Electrical and Electronics Engineers (IEEE)/Electronics Industries Association (EIA)
standard,  IEEE/EIA 12207, “Information technology-Software life cycle processes”.
IEEE/EIA 12207 is packaged in three parts.  The three parts are:  IEEE/EIA 12207.0,
“Standard for Information Technology-Software life cycle processes”; IEEE/EIA
12207.1, “Guide for ISO/IEC 12207, Standard for Information Technology-Software life
cycle processes-Life cycle data”; and IEEE/EIA 12207.2, “Guide for ISO/IEC 12207,
Standard for Information Technology-Software life cycle processes-Implementation
considerations.”

[ DoD activities may obtain copies of the IEEE/EIA standards from the
Standardization Order Desk, 700 Robbins Avenue, Building 4/D, Philadelphia, PA
19111-5094.  The private sector and other Government agencies may purchase copies
from the Institute of Electrical and Electronics Engineers, Inc. (IEEE), IEEE Service
Center, 445 Hoes Lane, P. O. Box 1331, Piscataway, NJ  08855-1331.]

Custodians: Preparing Activity:
Army – CR Navy – EC
Navy – EC (Project IPSC-0054)
Air Force - 10

Review Activities:
Army – AR, AV, CR5, MI
Navy – AS, MC, OM, SA, SH, TD
Air Force – 02, 06, 11, 13, 19
OSD – DO, IR, SE
Other – DC3, DS, MP, NA, NT

AMSC N/A AREA IPSC

NOTICE OF
CANCELLATION

NOT MEASUREMENT
SENSITIVE

http://www.abbottaerospace.com/technical-library

